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Bringing Learning to Life 

     Monday 11th November 
 

Year 2 Bake Off Celebration- Friday 29th November 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of Year 2’s topic ‘The Great British Bake Off!’, the children would like to invite a 
family member into school to celebrate all the wonderful learning they have done this term 
and of course provide you with their own ‘Bake Off’ treats.  
 
You are invited to come into school on Friday 29th November at 2:30pm. Unfortunately, 
due to size of the classroom, there will only be space for one adult to attend per child. 

Please arrive at the school office at 2:30pm. Please complete the slip below to confirm your 
attendance. 
 
The children will spend the morning baking delicious treats to serve and enjoy. In order to 
do so, we would like to ask for a £1 donation per child.  
 
The children are also able to come into school that day dressed in an apron/ as bakers to 
add to the spirit of the day if you wish. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss G Dalby 
KS1 Lead and Year 2 teacher 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Year 2 Bake Off Celebration 

 

I would like to attend the Year 2 Bake Off Celebration Afternoon on Friday 29th November 
at 2:30pm and enclose a £1 donation.  
 
Name of child____________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of adult attending ___________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to child ______________________________________________________ 
 


